
   Caerlaverock News 

 

School holidays from Friday 4th July – 20th August                                                                                               
Pupils return to school on Thursday 21st August 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers            26th June 2025 

 Move-up Day –   

Wednesday 24th June 
All children had a wonderful morning moving 

up to their new class for next session, 

working alongside new staff and friends.                                                         

Here are our new P1s… Fallon, Bradley, 

Rudi, Finn and Isabelle with their respective 

P7 Buddies…Alannah, Nell, William, Rae, 

Will and Daisie. 

                         Welcome to all families  

Staffing for next session:                                                                                                             

We welcome the return of Mrs McGinley from her 

maternity leave. She will work 3 days across the 

week.  Mrs Thomson and Mrs Caprani will continue 

to work a 4 day pattern as Principal Teachers over 

the working week. The working pattern over the 

week is in the table below. The grey zone shows 

‘not in school’ and the (half) means this is shared 

by two teachers due to their reduction in class 

contact time (RICCT). I will continue to work 2.5 

days across the partnership in Brownhall and 

Caerlaverock as Partner Headteacher.  

Pictured right includes the following staff –                                                                                       

Mrs Caprani / Mrs Scriven / Mrs McGinley / Mrs 

Thomson with all the new P1 pupils.  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

Mrs Thomson P1-3           (PT) P1-3           (PT) P1-3 (half)  (PT) P1-3           (PT)    

Mrs Caprani   P4-7 P4-7 (half) P4-7 P4-7           (PT) 

Mrs McGinley P4-7  RICCT teacher  P1-3 

                                                                         

Farewell and Thank You to Mrs McCubbin  

The whole school have benefitted from the hard work and dedication of 

our Probationer Teacher, Mrs McCubbin.  In particular, the P1-3 class 

have enjoyed her fun and enthusiasm in the classroom. Beyond this, 

she has offered after school clubs to all children – either through netball, 

cooking club, Burns Poetry Day or the Gymnastics event. You have 

gone above and beyond, Mrs McCubbin, and we will miss you next 

session. Good luck for the future – we know that any school will be very 

lucky to have you as part of their team! 

Kind regards,                                                                                                           

Mrs Scriven and Caerlaverock Staff 


